

Mrs Sue Boorman B'Ed (Hons)
Headteacher
Mrs Jo Padfield (BA (Hons)
Deputy Headteacher

Hatch Warren Infant School

Gershwin Road Basingstoke Hampshire RG22 4PQ

2 01256 350313

Email: <u>parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk</u>
Website: www.hwis.hants.sch.uk



25th October 2024

Dear Parents/carers,

On Friday 8th November, the whole school will be taking their learning outside for the day.

Please can the children come dressed in their old clothes and wear many layers. If the forecast is rain please can they have their wellies and a raincoat.

As part of our outdoor learning day this year, we are hoping to stock up our wooden fence in the wildlife area. Please can the children bring in at least one stick, which is taller than they are and ideally as thick as their arm to replenish the fence. Miss Difford, Mrs Clarke and Mrs Cooney will greet you in the wildlife area as the children come into school in the morning and they can add their stick to the wall. Please note the wildlife area is located at the back of the Year One and Two playground. All children that bring a stick can have a dojo.

I am sure the children will have another amazing day making memories that will last a lifetime.

Many thanks,

Louise Weston













